
Invitation to Attend 
 

The
 Gander & Area Chamber of Commerce 

56th Annual General Meeting 

 

and presentation to 
 

Gander -- Cobb’s Pond  

Rotary Park Foundation 
  

In memory of 

 

Mr.  Doug Sheppard and all Past Presidents 

 

Tuesday, March 22, 2016 

at 

Westons At The Airport  
 

starting at Noon 
 

To reserve your seat on or before Friday, March 18, 2016 

Fax the form below to 256-4794, 

Email: chambergeneral@ganderchamber.nf.ca  

or 

Call the Chamber office at 256-7110  

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 

Business Name _________________________________________________________ 

 

Number Attending ______________________________________________________ 

 

Contact Person__________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone: 709-256-7110 

Fax: 709-256-4794 

 

109 Trans Canada Highway 

Gander,  NL A1V 1P6 

Gander & Area  

Chamber of Commerce 

Thank-you  

to our  

Sponsor: 

Westons At The 

Airport  


